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24th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 RE: Charity Cake Sale for Ukraine 

I am writing to inform you of a charity cake sale that is being held Thursday 31st March on the top 

playground, after the hat parade. All proceeds from this will be given to a charity supporting the people 

affected by the conflict in Ukraine. The money raised will help make a small difference to those that find 

themselves in a dire and desperate situation.  

This cake sale will be run by our Year 6s. We kindly ask that all Year 6s bring in a donation of cakes, 

homemade or otherwise, to sell at the end of the day. Staff will also be contributing baked goods to sell. 

We appreciate that others will be keen to show support for such a worthy cause, however we ask that 

you do this by attending the cake sale rather than bringing cakes. The reason we ask one year group 

at a time is because we are mindful of food waste.  

If your child is in Year 6, we kindly ask that you allow them to stay slightly later until the cake sale is 

over.  We understand that this may not be possible so please inform the class teacher if this is the 

case. Cake sales rarely finish later than 3.45pm.  

The cake sale will be accepting cash donations. We understand that currently times are particularly 

difficult, financially; so, any donations, big or small, are greatly appreciated. If the weather does not 

permit an outdoor sale, it will be moved into the hall.  

Thank you, in advance, for your ongoing support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marianne Wilson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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